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Application 16/00269/MFUL Nettworx (Mr Declan Hamill)
Wombletan Parish Council strongly object to this planning application.

The original proposals some time ago were for an 80 day period to store telegraph poles to be
used in the local area. This is no longer the case as this has turned into a wider commercial
venture with poles being transported much further afield.

As such, the effects on the village are:

1. There is an increased amount of heavy traffic associated with the site passing through a small
village.

2. An increase in noise pollution has resulted from the above.

3. The site has become an established commercial, industrial site in a 'non' industrial area, as has
been demonstrated by previous applications which have been refused.

As a result, the Council request that this application is rejected and that the original planning terms
are enforced.

Paul Ashley
Clerk to Wombleton Parish Gouncil



